
Help Marion Street reach our fundraising goal for the
ALS Ride for Life which is coming to Marion Street on

May 12th. 

 For every donation, each student will receive one raffle
ticket to participate in the Ice Bucket Challenge in June!

If you would like to donate online, scan the QR Code
below. 

THE ALS RIDE FOR LIFE IS
COMING TO MARION

STREET!




